
 

 

Town of Richmond 

 
N O T I C E  O F  T R E E  

R E M O V A L  H E A R I N G  
 

 

The Richmond Tree Warden will hold a hearing on removal of a tree located on the municipal parking 

lot at 27 Bridge St. The hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 8:00pm  in the Meeting 

Room of Town Center, 203 Bridge Street in Richmond.  This hearing will satisfy the requirements of 

24 VSA 2509. 

 

The tree is located near the back of the lot in the corner closest to 39 Bridge St. It is being considered 

for removal because it has grown at an angle such that the tree is occupying the air space of 39 Bridge 

St. The tree is on public property. Interested Parties are encouraged to visit the site and view the tree 

prior to the hearing. 

 

If you have questions regarding this meeting or the subject that will be discussed please call the Town 

Manager at 434-5170. 

 

Josh Arneson 

Town Manager 

 

Posted in accordance with 1V.S.A. Section 312(c)(5) 

January 2, 2020. 

 
 

 


